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TTUHSC Schedules Community Open House to Celebrate Hispanic Heritage Month 
 

WHAT:  Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center (TTUHSC) will host a Community 
Open House to celebrate Hispanic Heritage Month. 

 
WHEN:   6 - 8 p.m. 

Oct. 11 (Tuesday) 
 
WHERE:  TTUHSC campus 

1674 Pine St. 
 
EVENT:  Since 1968, Americans have come together to celebrate the history, culture and 

contributions of American citizens whose ancestors came from Mexico, Spain, the 
Caribbean and Central and South America. TTUHSC this year will observe National 
Hispanic Heritage Month from Sept. 15 to Oct. 15 with events, webinars and 
celebrations. 

 
To help commemorate Hispanic Heritage Month, TTUHSC will host an open house 
for the Abilene community. Visitors will have opportunities to tour the campus and 
learn about the resources TTUHSC provides to the Abilene community in an effort to 
champion service to the area’s diverse communities. 

 
TTUHSC, designated a Hispanic-Serving Institution by the U.S. Department of 
Education, continues to strengthen its ongoing efforts to recruit and support 
underrepresented students, grow a more diversified faculty and better serve its 
communities as a comprehensive health care institution. 
 
Those attending the event should check in at the visitor’s entrance on the east side of 
the campus. Food trucks will be on site with items for purchase. For more 
information, email Michael Gutierrez (michael.gutierrez@ttuhsc.edu) or call (325) 
696-0436  
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